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4th Month
The fetus is now ____________ enough 
that mothers can feel the baby move.

2nd Month
A fetus is about __________ long and 
has developed finger and toe buds.

6th Month
The fetus’ lungs are filled with 
amniotic fluid, but the fetus begins 
practicing how to _______________.

Pregnancy Timeline

Module 7: Parenting, A Wake Up Call

Conception
The union of the __________ cell and 
the ____________ cell which marks the 
beginning of pregnancy.

8th Month
The fetus begins to develop layers of 
____________ under the skin. This will 
help the baby regulate temperature 
after birth.

Birth
After delivering a baby, a mother will 
deliver an organ called the ___________. 
This organ transferred oxygen and 
nutrients to the baby’s blood.

9th Month
In most cases, the fetus has turned 
__________. This is the way most babies 
are born through the vagina.

1st Month
The _______________ and _______________ 
develop in the first month of 
pregnancy.

3rd Month
The fetus has started to ______________ 
and ______________.

5th Month
A protective coating called vernix 
caseosa begins to form on the fetus’ 
_____________.

7th Month
___________________ have formed on the 
fetuses’ fingers.

Head-down
Swallow
Large
Fingernails

Egg
Heart
Skin
Breathe

Placenta
Sperm
One inch
Kick

Word Bank
Fat
Brain

Use what you have learned about 
pregnancy to fill in the blanks below!

0: Egg and Sperm
1: Brain and Heart
2: One Inch
3. Swallow and Kick

4: Large
5: Skin
6: Breathe
7: Fingernails

8: Fat
9: Head-down
10: Placenta

Answer Key:
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